
 

Date: February 10, 2021 
To: Metro Policy Advisory Committee (MPAC) 
From: Tom Kloster, Metro Technical Advisory Committee (MTAC) Chair 
Subject: MTAC Nominations for MPAC Consideration 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Metro Technical Advisory Committee (MTAC) is an advisory committee to the Metro 
Policy Advisory Committee (MPAC).  MTAC’s purpose is to provide MPAC with technical 
recommendations on growth management subjects, including technical, policy, legal and 
process issues, with an emphasis on providing policy alternatives. 
 
PURPOSE 
 
Nominations to fill MTAC member and alternate member positions are submitted for 
consideration and approval by MPAC according to committee bylaws. MPAC may approve 
or reject any nomination submitted. 
 
RECOMMENDED MTAC APPOINTMENTS 
 
Per Mary Kyle McCurdy, Deputy Director, 1000 Friends of Oregon, serving as Land Use 
Advocacy Organization position member, has nominated Nicole Johnson, Community 
Engagement Manager, 1000 Friends of Oregon as alternate member.  Mary Kyle 
McCurdy will remain the primary member. 
 
 
With the retirement of Denny Egner, Laura Weigel, Planning Manager, City of 
Milwaukie has been nominated to Clackamas County: Other Cities, member.   
 
Joseph Briglio, Planning Manager, City of Happy Valley has been nominated to 
Clackamas County: Other Cities, alternate member. 
 
 
With the retirement of Jae Douglas, Andrea Hamberg, interim Environmental Health 
Director, Multnomah County Health Department has been nominated to Public 
Health and Urban Form member position.   
 
Brendon Haggerty, Environmental Health Research Analyst, Multnomah County 
Health Department has been nominated to Public Health and Urban Form, alternate 
member. 
 


